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CLUB OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS...

President Don Peterson K1VXX

Vice President Dan Young KE4YHE

Secretary Jim Russell

Treasurer Kay Russell NEWMP

Board Members: Peter Taylor VE3JDN
Edward Falcon KI4EXO

Club/licensee Walt Augustat 2yrs. WASLT

John Collins K4BAY
Editor Geoff Smith WB3JUZ
Monthly Meeting

Thursday, February 24,2011 Lions Den
5827 Dean Dairy Rd. Zephyrhills, FI.

Come at 7:00 Meeting begins at 7:30 P.M.
Ham’s, YL’s XYL’s & OM’s, are welcome

ZAARC Club Nets

2 Meter net: Mon. 7:00PM. 147.135+

10 Meter RT: Wed. 8:00PM. 28.330khz.USB
Remember to check in !

Net Control: 2m: rotating list
10m: open

Breakfast Fellowship

Thursday Mornings 8:00A.M. All welcome
Currently meeting at RICK’s Restaurant

Rte. 54 in Mission Square Zephyrhills, Florida. C U there!

We had a rather good turn out for the January
meeting and it was good to see so many people
there especially the 3 or 4 new faces who will
hopefully join us.

John Collins was confirmed as a board member.

The paperwork has been submitted for changing the
club station licensee and renewal of the license.

I will be purchasing 2 new antennas for the repeater
as soon as Hamcation is over as [ want to be able to
take advantage of any special prices offered at the
Hamfest. Also as authorized at the meeting I will be
purchasing a new back-up battery for the repeater.

Once we have the antennas we will pursue having
them erected by the most efficient and cost
effective means. Hopefully we will be able to use
them before the end of February.

A nominating committee was appointed to supply a
list of candidates for the club offices.

2 M net control stations:
Feb 14 WASLT Walt
Feb 21 WB3JUZ Geoff
Feb 28 WBSGKY Gerald
Mar 7 VE3JDN Peter
Mar 14 WASLT Walt
Mar 21 KI4EXO Ed
Mar 28 WBSGKY Gerald

Don’t forget the 10 M net on Wed evenings at
8:00 pm Net control KB3LIU

Hope to see you all at the February Meeting.

2011 dues are PAST DUE. The
treasurer will be available to accept
them.



